
 

 

  

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

Keep Hill Woods – Warren Wood Drive Highway Improvements 

 
It is proposed to introduce a raised table crossing and extend the current Double Yellow Line restriction on 
Warren Wood Drive, High Wycombe. The proposals can be found in the table below, along with the reasons 
for these proposals. 
 

Road Name (And Extents) Proposal Reasons 

Warren Wood Drive 
(approximately 16 metres 
west of the junction with 
Keep Hill Drive and Lime 

Avenue) 

Installation of a 75-

millimetre-high raised table. 

By authorising the advertisement of the 
proposal, Buckinghamshire Council (while 
having regard to the matters specified in 

Sections 90A, 90C and 90D, respectively, of 
the Highways Act 1980), has given 

consideration to its duty under Section 
90A(1a) of that Act. 

 
The raised table has been proposed to allow 

cyclists and pedestrians to cross Warren 
Wood Drive to access public footpaths 

between new developments and The Rye. 

Warren Wood Drive 
(existing Double Yellow 

Lines on the southern side 
of the carriageway, just 

west of the junction with 
Keep Hill Drive and Lime 

Avenue) 

Extend existing Double 
Yellow Lines in a westerly 

direction by approximately 
14.3 metres. 

By authorising the advertisement of the 
proposal, Buckinghamshire Council (while 
having regard to the matters specified in 

Section 122 Subsection (2) of the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984) has given consideration 
to its duty under Section 122(1) of that Act as 

to: 
 

“secure the expeditious, convenient and safe 
movement of vehicular and other traffic 

(including pedestrians) and the provision of 
suitable and adequate parking facilities on 

and off the highway […]” 
 

 


